
 

MEETING MINUTES 

Q3 2023 AIRPORT COMMUNITY CONSULTATIVE 

COMMITTEE (ACCC) 
 

Date: September 21, 2023 

Time: 6:00 – 7:30 PM 

Location: TEAMS Meeting 

 

ATTENDEES 

YYC NAV Canada Associations 

Megan Roche 

Harris Switzman 

Zahra Nurani 

Laura Samson 

Natalie Tomczak 

Parker Hoeppner 

Adam Brown 

Ian Giesbrecht 

 

STARS 

Mike Lamacchia 

 

 

Leona Esau - Airdrie 

Shawneen Muscoby – City of 

Calgary 

Eva Weckl – Renfrew 

Ron Waters – Signal Hill 

Adithi Lucky Reddy – Federation 

of Calgary Communities  

Brian Vasseur - Crossroads 

Greg Standen – Inglewood  

Marjorie Roy – Pineridge  

David Deere – Airline Pilots 

Association 

 

 

AGENDA REVIEW Natalie Tomczak, YYC 

YYC Executive Leadership Update: 

• Provided a YYC Executive Leadership Update.  

• YYC welcomed our new President & CEO, Chris Dinsdale in August. 

• We also welcomed Kristan Jewell, YYC’s new Vice President of Talent, Organization & Chief 

People Officer. 

• Furthermore, there were two executive promotions at YYC: Chris Miles was promoted to the 

position of Chief Operating Officer, and Megan Gupton was promoted to Chief Information 

Officer.  

YYC Operational Update: 

• July saw YYC break numerous passenger records.  



 

• The overall trend is indicating YYC has had a strong recovery post COVID with steady 

operations and increasing activity.  

West Runway Update: 

• Full project update by the Infrastructure team.  

• Discussed how aircraft operations would likely be impacted including which communities might 

experience more noise during the construction season.  

• Further updates will be given in the new year once closer to construction.  

NAV Canada: 

• NAV Canada provided an update on Jet Turns and noise concerns. 

• Discussion was had amongst the group about consultation regarding the RNP changes, 

nighttime aircraft movements, as well as overall community noise impacts. NAV Canada will 

gather certain requested pieces of information and report back at the Q4 meeting. 

Environment Update: 

• Overall aircraft noise was discussed. Harris provided some contextual updates on regulatory 

discussions and how YYC is monitoring any changes.  

• Group discussion was had about any potential opportunities to look into distributed operations 

once the west runway work is beginning.  

• Update on stormwater odour was given. The dry summer resulted in increased odour, but with 

winter approaching this should alleviate any odour.  

• Update on the zero-waste and net-zero strategy that Environment is managing.  

STARS 

• STARS representative gave a full presentation covering the history of STARS, how they 

operate, what they do and their funding model.  

• See presentation for latest Q3 updates. 

Group Discussion 

• The group briefly discussed possible guest speakers they would like to hear from. Overall, the 

committee is open to suggestions.  

• After the next ACCC meeting we might look to moving to a hybrid model for meetings giving 

members the option to come into the airport. No decision was made yet, but YYC is open for 

ideas on changing the meeting format.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


